
March 21, 2017 

Representative Gabrielle LeDoux 

Dear Representative  LeDoux, 

Thank you for being a sponsor of HB 143.   

I fully support the naming of The Alaska House Finance Corporation building to be the 
Daniel R. Fauske building. As you are aware, Mr. Fauske has done extraordinary things 
for the AHFC. He is an outstanding Alaskan, a kind man, loved by many. It was with 
great sadness that I found his lung tumor on X-ray at my clinic. It would bring me great 
joy to see his name forever remembered on this building.  

Thank you for your support 

Sincerely yours, 

Todd E Curzie, DC, LCP, DPhCS, FPAC

1234 MAIN STREET   ANYTOWN, STATE ZIP   (123) 456-7890

FROM THE DESK OF 

DR TODD CURZIE


